
From: Town Clerk [mailto:info@wem.gov.uk]  

Sent: 05 February 2015 13:08 
To: Daphne Woof 

Subject: RE: Shropshire SAMDev - Affordable Housing 

 
Hi  Ms Woof 
 
Thank you for this email.  Wem Town Council has always supported the provision of affordable 
housing in Wem and strongly supports the position statement set out by Shropshire Council in its 
response to the SAMDev Inspector. 
 
 
Jane Drummond 
 
Mrs. J. M. Drummond, B.A. MILCM 
Town Clerk 
Wem Town Council 
Edinburgh House 
New Street  
Wem 
SY4 5DB 
Tel & Fax: 01939 232733 
www.wem.gov.ukl 
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